
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2017-020    Date: March 2017 

 
Subject: Data handling 
 
 
This request asked about data security at the SFO.   
 
Information about SFO data security incidents has been published in SFO annual reports each 

year since 2008/09.   

 

For the years 2008/09 to 2010/11, you can find this under the headings ‘Data handling’ or 

‘Personal data related incidents’ in the reports at: 

 

http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20111202202842/http://www.sfo.gov.uk/about-

us/annual-reports--accounts/financial-resource-reports.aspx  

 

More recent reports are available at: https://www.sfo.gov.uk/publications/corporate-

information/annual-reports-accounts/  
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